
Public Safety Committee 

Office of the City Clerk 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 

 

May 7, 2018 

We wish to appear as a delegation before the Public Safety Committee meeting on 
May 15,2018. 

1.The subject we wish to present is the high volume of commuter traffic on Duthie 
St. between Hastings and Inlet Drive/Barnet Highway via Ridge Drive  

2.The speakers will be: 

Audrey Flagel, 3-7198 Barnet Rd., Burnaby, BC, V5A 1C9 

Anne Van Akker, 2-7198 Barnet Rd., Burnaby, BC, V5A 1C9 

 

 
 

  

 

Regards, 

Audrey Flagel 

 

 

 




